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Medical campaign entitled "We take care of you"

The Red Crescent Student Club at the Deanship of Student Affairs (Al Ain Campus) organized a
medical campaign entitled "We Take Care of You" in cooperation with the Emirates Red
Crescent Authority. The campaign team visited the Emirates Red Crescent Center and met with
its Director, Dr. Ahmed Obaid Al Dhaheri, who provided a brief about the services offered by the
Red Crescent to all needy groups.

In response, Dr. Al Dhaheri expressed his gratitude to the team for their efforts and the positive
impact the campaign had on society and patients.

Prof. Ibtehal Abu Rezeq, Vice President for Development and Follow-up and Dean of Student
Affairs, highlighted the importance of providing social and psychological support to patients and
raising awareness about the need to develop societies intellectually, culturally, socially, and
educationally.
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